

J. Cantey Heath, Jr.
University Secretary
Secretary of the Board of Trustees

June 22, 2020

Chancellor Sandra Jordan Office of the Chancellor USC Aiken

Dear Dr. Jordan,

By action taken during the June 19, 2020 meeting of the University of South Carolina Board of Trustees, I am pleased to inform you the Board approved the administration's recommendation to make a program change to USC Aiken's following degree programs, as presented in the meeting:

- BA in Communications
- BS in Psychology
- BS in Applied Computer Science (Cybersecurity).

Sincerely,

Cantey Heath, Jr.

Secretary, Board of Trustees

CC:

President Robert L. Caslen, Jr. Interim Provost Tayloe Harding

tustianin